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Dear Committee Members,

I write to urge you to reject this latest attempt by Senator Pyne to make it legal for full
 term abortion. It is my view that the current term of up to 24 weeks for an abortion is
 already too much, let alone taking it to full term. I was interested to note the delight of a
 mother whose pregnancy ended with miscarriage at 22 weeks, in the fact that her baby had
 fully formed fingers & toes. She was obviously entranced by the miracle of reproduction
 and her story serves to highlight that abortion at any stage should be illegal unless for
 medical reasons.

Thank you for the work you do. May my submission aid you in that respect.

Kind regards,

Peter Horn

M: +61 404 882 570
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